
 

  
 City Council Memorandum 
 

 

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL DATE:  APRIL 25, 2017 

FROM:  FIRE DEPARTMENT WARDS: ALL 

SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE OF KIWANIS CLUB OF UPTOWN RIVERSIDE DONATION TO 
SUPPORT FIRE DEPARTMENT PUBLIC EDUCATION PROGRAMMING – 
SUPPLEMENTAL APPROPRIATION 

 
ISSUE:  

Accept a donation from Kiwanis Club of Uptown Riverside in the amount of $5,000 to support Fire 
Department public education programming.   
 

RECOMMENDATIONS:  

That the City Council: 

1. Accept a $5,000 donation from Kiwanis Club of Uptown Riverside; and   
 

2. Authorize an increase in revenue in the amount of $5,000 and appropriate expenditures in 
the same amount in a project account to be established by the Finance Department.   
 
 

BACKGROUND: 

The Kiwanis Club of Uptown Riverside supports local community organizations, including public 
safety, through fundraising and community service hours. 
 
 
DISCUSSION:   
 
On March 21, 2017, the Kiwanis Club of Uptown Riverside presented the Riverside Fire 
Department with a check in the amount of $5,000. If accepted by the City Council, the Fire 
Department will use this generous donation to pay for fire and life safety public education 
marketing, printing costs, and related educational needs.  Acceptance of this donation supports 
the Fire Department’s mission to “…protect life, property, and the environment by providing 
exceptional and progressive, all-hazard emergency services, public education, and safety 
programs.”   
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FISCAL IMPACT: 

There is no net general fund impact in accepting the $5,000 donation from Kiwanis Club of Uptown 
Riverside. The donation revenue will be fully offset by expenses related to support fire and life 
safety public education marketing, printing costs, and related educational needs.  
 
 
Prepared by: Michael D. Moore, Fire Chief 
Certified as to  
availability of funds: Scott G. Miller, Ph.D, Chief Financial Officer/Treasurer 
Approved by: Alexander T. Nguyen, Assistant City Manager  
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 
 
 


